North Star Community Council Resolution Supporting
the Valley of the Moon Site Plan Update prepared by
the Anchorage Parks and Recreation Department

It is hereby resolved:

The North Star Community Council accepts the Valley of the
Moon Park Site Plan Update as presented by a task force of local
residents that was organized and met during 2014.

Site plan items that were proposed included:

Construction of a safety fence along West 17th Avenue to
keep children from running into the street.

Moving the site of the port-potties closer to the parking lot.
Expansion of the community gardens.

Removal of the softball field dugouts.

Addition of an adult exercise area at the western end of the
park between the bike trail and the adolescent play area.
Expansion of the existing parking lot to the east along West
17th Avenue, which will necessitate the cutting of some of
the existing large spruce trees. Landscaping would be
included in any expansion of the parking lot.

Creating a fenced dog park on the site of the existing

ballfield.
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